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THE CORONA VIRUS –
⚫ Property Practitioners Act –
Public Participation Sessions

⚫ CSOS
⚫ NAMA office hours

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION SESSIONS ON THE DRAFT REGULATIONS

PROPERTY PRACTITIONERS ACT

We have been informed by the Department of Human Settlements that the planned public participation 

sessions on the draft regulations have been suspended.

It is anticipated that the sessions will resume after the Easter Holidays.

It remains of utmost importance that our members still submit their written comments to the Department of 

Human Settlements within the time frame and to provide us with a copy thereof once competed.

Once we obtain further details it will be communicated to all members.

CSOS

On Friday 13 March 2020 the offices of CSOS were informed of an employee from a stakeholder entity that 

was exposed to the Corona Virus.

The CSOS head office and the CSOS Gauteng service centre will be closed and will resume operations on 

23 March 2020.

NAMA OPERATIONS

NAMA training events remain suspended and we will engage with all members on events from 1 May 2020 

going forward.

Until the end of April 2020 our offices will also operate on skeleton staff and our office hours for all staff have 

changed to 08:30 -13:00.


